
VISION FIRST 
Indiana Lions Eye Bank 

EBAA House of Delegates 
Eye Bank Association of America 
1101 17th Street NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20036 

Dear EBAA House of Delegates, 

It is with great confidence that VisionFirst supports Chris Hanna as a candidate for At-Large Board 
Member. 

Chris is a trusted member of the eye bank community. He has proven his commitment to the industry 
with his continued involvement in the EBAA. Having worked alongside Chris, I trust his ability to focus 
on the success of the EBAA even when that may impact his own facility. He is open to new ideas and is 
looked upon as a leader. 

As the EBAA reviews the qualifications for the incoming board members, Chris possess those needed 
to help the EBAA remain relevant and strong. 

Sincerely, 

�� 
Timothy M. Fischer 
President/CEO 

4745 Haven Point Blvd. 

Carmel, IN 46280 

(317) 808-5000
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